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82 Euclid Ave

Kathleen Toomey <kjtoomey65@gmail.com>
Thu 1/6/2022 12:04 AM
To: BZA <bza@albanyny.gov>

Dear Chairman Berkley,

| am Joseph Toomey and live at 65 Lenox Ave and live within the 250 feet of 82 Euclid Ave. | walk by this
property at least once a day and find the height of the wall to be very high for this residential
neighborhood. It is amazing that this has been going on for well over a year, with construction started
and stopped on several occasions and a large pile of dirt on the front lawn for months. The large pile of
dirt would wash out onto the sidewalk, which made walking the sidewalk unsafe at times.

In walking the neighborhood | do not see any other retaining walls even close to the height that this wall
is currently at. It's my understanding that the current height is not the allowable height for a retaining
wall in this neighborhood. The wall should be lowered to only the height allowed and able to fulfill its
purpose of holding back the ground for the basement entrance into the law office at 82 Euclid Ave.
Thank You for your time.

Joseph Toomey
65 Lenox Ave
Albany, NY 12203
518-330-6074
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